Seating removal for
demolition works

February 2022

Due to the demolition of the existing
station building and its removal in
March, this seating will be
unavailable from Friday 11 February.

We apologise for any inconvenience

and appreciate your cooperation as we
build you a better Auchenflower 3
station.

For more information, please see station staff, contact the project team on
free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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